
January 1, 2016 

Happy New Year to all of our CBA McNair Farms Families! 

Welcome 2016! We are excited to begin a wonderful new year with all of you. 

We hope everyone had a safe and wonderful New Year celebration. We have a lot in store for 2016 and 

look forward to continuing to provide you with the best early childhood education and care for you and 

your family! Remember our door is always open! Stop by if you have questions or concerns or just to say HI 

 Happy New Year 

Please make sure that you are reading our monthly calendar and newsletter as it is full of 

important dates and information! 

  

Dates to remember: 

1/1: HAPPY NEW YEAR CBA will be CLOSED 

1/4: National Bird Day       

1/6: Bean Day-growing beans 

1/8: Pajama Day 

1/12: National Pharmacist Day 

1/13: Bubble Day 

1/15: Hat Day 

1/17: Martin Luther King Jr. Birthday 

1/18: FCPS Closed for Martin Luther King Day 

 1/19: National Popcorn Day 

1/20: Penguin Awareness Day 

1/21: Squirrel Appreciation Day 

1/22: Sport Jersey and Jean Day 

1/27: Measure Your Feet Day 

1/29: Pajama Day, Cookie Friday and National 

Puzzle Day

Please, please, please be mindful of your speed and driving in the parking lot!! The parking lot only goes 

ONE WAY in and ONE WAY out. Remember, we have children and families coming in and out of our 

building all day! Please be careful 

 Tuition is due the FRIDAY before the upcoming week, late fees will be assessed on Monday morning 

after 12PM in the amount of $25.00. 

 We open at 630am and close at 630pm, please make sure that you are here AFTER 630am and 

here BEFORE 630pm. A late fee of $1.00 per minute will be added to your account for late pick up.  

 It’s getting pretty cold out but we do go outside DAILY, please make sure your child is dressed for 

the weather! Also your child should have at least 2 pairs of extra clothes in their cubby including an 

extra pair of shoes 

It is our goal to provide you with the safest educational environment for your child that is full of great 

learning experiences! Our door is always open! Please feel free to speak to either of us with concerns 

and/or compliments so that we may continue to do so! 

You can also email us at Alison.Simmons@nlcinc.com/ Sade.Beale@nlcinc.com 

Happy New Year! Welcome 2016! 
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